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Good Afternoon, my name is Gina Keller and I live in Scarborough. While my home 
location is not directly attached to this potential bike/pedestrian corridor I would 
certainly drive to the southernmost point, park and utlize the trail. I work for Outside, 
Inc. and am a huge advocate of getting more people outside more often for their 
mental and physical health. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin 
Subdivision corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use 
Advisory Council. 


